
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

TO:  RMAP Policy Committee as well as other interested parties 

 

FROM: Michael P. Dunn, Jr., RMAP Executive Director 

 

RE:  RMAP Policy Committee meeting for August 27, 2015 

 

DATE: August 19, 2015 

 

               

 

The RMAP Policy Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, August 27, 2015 (1:15pm) has been 

CANCELLED. 

 

The next scheduled RMAP Policy Committee meeting is scheduled for Thursday, September 24, 2015 at 

1:15pm and held at the Village of Machesney Park, Village Hall, Village Chambers (300 Roosevelt Road, 

Machesney Park). 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 815-964-7627 or by email at 

michael.dunn@rockfordil.gov. 

 

Thank you. 
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